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Hello Brad! 

I am unsure that I'll be able to make it to the public meeting tomorrow, but I did want to share my thoughts on this
proposal. I would like to vehemently oppose the destruction of the current standing structure for construction of new
apartments. The man that owned that house was apart of one of the first families living in Columbia and his house is
much the same. He took such great pride in his home and his lawn, he was in his 90's and out there at least once a week
mowing his lawn, sometimes twice a week. I think it'd be really sad to see something with so much local history torn
down. It's deserving of a new loving family. That is my first point against this construction, secondly I live right across the
street from this home. My living room windows face this house and beautiful yard and seeing ugly construction is not
something I would ever enjoy. This summer I also had my first child, so I have a 5 month old in my house now and trying
to put a kid down for sleep or nap or anything so close to construction is difficult. I would really love to not have even more
traffic because of apartments, more people, and less security. I don't know if this email will make any kind of difference,
but I do greatly oppose the destruction/construction of this lot. 

Thank you very much, 
Anna Donelson 
[Quoted text hidden]


